
Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so 

that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.   

 

Let's extend a warm welcome to Pastor Rob and his family!  Join us 

next Sunday (July 9) at 9:00am for an informal time of fellowship and getting 

to know our new pastoral family. Please bring a breakfast/brunch item (e.g., 

fruit, egg dishes, pastries, whatever you like to eat) to contribute to our  

potluck. Beverages will be provided.    

 

Email Prayer Chain  Have a prayer request? Consider sharing it through 

our email prayer chain. It can be found on our DBIC website under         

Resources > Member Resources, or by going directly to 

www.dillsburgbic.org/prayer-request. 

 

The Annual Hymn Sing at the Historic Ringgold Meeting House  

14426 Misty Meadow Road, Smithsburg, MD  21783) will be held on Sunday, 

July 30, 2017, at 5:00 pm.  Liz Brown will lead the a cappella singing.  The 

evening will conclude with light refreshments and fellowship.  

 

Make a difference  Youth Impact serves families in need, providing school-

year supplies for children free-of-charge. DBIC is collecting tooth paste for 

the annual Youth Impact summer event. (As of 6/18, 294 tubes had been  

collected towards a goal of 900!) Please stop by the display in the lobby.  
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